February 3, 1998
Dear

We are pleased to inform you that the LISA III Scientific Organizing
Committee will be able to offer you the amount of

Uss

in order to facilitate your attendance at the conference. You will
rg j;ive USS - in advance, the remaining amount will be paid to
you by the organizers upon your arrival and registration at the
conference. If you have funding from other sources and therefore
are not dependent on support from the conference organizers,

we would be very pleased if you could let us know at your

earliest convenience as the conference budget is very tight.

Please note that all conference attendees, including invited
speakers, will be required to pay the registration fee of 16.500 ptas
(= ~ US$115) . This fee is to defray meeting costs and the proceedings

publication which will be sent at no additional charge to all
attendees.

Information about hotels in Puerto de la Cruz can be found on the
LISA Web pages at

http://www.iac.es/biblio/lisa

Conference and hotel registration forms as well as an events booking
f{rﬁ and a payment sheet are available at

http://www.iac.es/biblio/lisa/register.html

Be sure to fill out all forms. The hotel registration form should be
printed, filled out, and faxed; the fax number is on the form.

For your information, the final program will be e-mailed to you in
the next few weeks.

As you may know, the conference proceedings will be published on
paper in the ASP Conference Proceedings Series as well as in
electronic format on the World Wide Web. Within the next few weeks,
the editors will contact you regarding instructions for submitting
the full text of your paper for inclusion in the proceedings.

In order to prepare the abstracts bboklet.that will be issued to
participants, we kindly ask you send us an abstract of your
presentation before March 31, 1998 if you have not already done so.

Should you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to
contact the organizers at lisa3@iac.es or one of the undersigned.



We are looking forward to seeing you at Tenerife in April!

Yours sincerely,

Uta Grothkopf (esolib@eso.org)

Sarah Stevens-Rayburn (library@stsci.edu)
Peter Boyce (pboyce@aas.org)

Monique Gomez (mog@ll.iac.es)

on behalf of the LISA III SOC



